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Milan, 28 February 2019 - Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A. announces having 

received, at the end of today's meeting of the Board of Directors, notice of 

the resignation of Luigi Abete from the office of non-executive director of 

Il Sole 24 ORE S.p.A., with immediate effect, owing to "a number of 

directorship positions concurrently held in various companies that are 

considered no longer compatible from a time perspective with his role as 

Chairman of BNL". 

The Company thanks Mr. Abete for the invaluable work contributed over 

the years.  

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano – raffaella.romano@ilsole24ore.com - Tel. 02/3022.3728 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi – ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com - Tel. 02/3022.4945 – Mob. 335/1350144 
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